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Chris Pryor <chris@chrispryor.com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 11:39 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

CFTC:

I am a profitable retail forex trader who trades leveraged accounts with careful risk management. Your impending leverage
regulation will make it impossible for me to make a living the way I currently am trading retail forex. Your regulation will
like force my highly reputable NFA & CFTC regulated brokers out of business or offshore.

I have a great deal of respect for many of the regulations you are considering for the forex industry. Limiting leverage to 10:1
is not one of them. Please reconsider your legislation.

Best,

Christopher Pryor

Chris Pryor

San Francisco CA, 94117
chris@chrispryor, corn


